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Dear Families & Friends, 
 

Thank you to all who celebrated our Presentation Evening 2017 with us and          
provided supper. 
 

Congratulations to Nash Green who received the Upper Lachlan Shire Council Award 
for Dux of the School 
 

Congratulations to Thomas Sheridan who is our School Captain for 2018 and Jordon 
Frew who is our Vice Captain.  Well done to you both. 
  
Thursday, 14th -   Reports home 
 

Friday, 15th -   School Disco - Jamieson Hall - 1:00 - 2:30 pm - come as a character from 
   your favourite show. 
   Last day of school for students. 
 

Please return all Library books and readers to school so teachers can do a stocktake.  Also, if you 
have any uniforms that no longer fit your child, could you send them to school for the clothing 
pool, please?  They come in very handy at times. 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all, enjoy the Christmas holidays with your children.  
Please note return to school dates in the column on the left. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
Liza Duncan  
Principal                                 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

HIGHLIGHTS OF 

OUR WEEK: 

Santa Claus 

Presentation 
Night 

Wombeyan Caves 
Excursion 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY 

Monday, 
5th February,  

2018 
@ 

9:00 a.m. 

DATES TO              
REMEMBER 

Each 
Mon 

Student 
Banking 

Thurs LIBRARY 

Fri SPORT  

Thur 
14-12 

Wombeyan 
Caves       

Excursion  
Reports 
home 

Fri  
15-12 

Last day of 
School for 
students 
Dress Up 

Disco 

Mon 
29-1-
2018 

Staff          
Development 

Day 

Tues 
30-1-
2018 

Years 1-6 
Return to 

School 

Wed 
31-1-
2018 

Kindergarten 
Students 

start School 

  

Councillor John Stafford presented the Upper  
Lachlan Shire Council Award for Dux  to Nash 
Green.  Congratulations, Nash!!! 

Nash with his proud parents, Simon 
and Danielle. 



P A G E  2  

Celebrating Success 

T A R A L G A  P U B L I C  S C H O O L  N E W S L E T T E R  

       

 

 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY……To those students & staff celebrating their birthday in DECEMBER 
 22nd - Logan 26th - Breanah 31st - Kobee      

K-1-2 KIRRALONG CLASS ROOM 
 
The Kirralong room students would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas.  We have had a    
fantastic couple of weeks.  We have been completing some Christmas English activities, creating a 
Christmas alphabet.  We have also been completing some Christmas Maths activities, including    
Christmas Gift graphs.  We have also been busy drawing Santa and Rudolph and we created a self-elf 
and Christmas pudding. 
 
Congratulations to all the Award recipients from Presentation Night and congratulations to Thomas 
Sheridan, our School Captain for 2018.  The Kirralong room students would like to wish Year 6 good 
luck for next year. 
 
Thank you to everyone for a fantastic 2017.  I would like to wish you all a happy and safe holiday and I 
look forward to seeing everyone in 2018.  
 

Be a Learner Be Respectful Be Safe 

Pippa Bell x 2 
Jacob Corby x 2 
Lillyann Cummins x 2 
Logan Meredith 
Dekkoda Morgan x 2 
Cayden Pirihi x 2 
Annie Coogan 
Kobee Morgan 
Tom Sheridan 
 

  

Quincy Quoll Says:  

Be a Learner, Be Respectful & be Safe on your 

Holiday 

 Have a wonderful Christmas and holiday 

season!!  See you next year. 
 

  



W E E K  1 0    

THE OFFICE CORNER:   
 

BOOK FAIR - Thank you to those parents and community members who supported 
our Book Fair.  We raised over $750.00  - the commission from sales will earn us 
points for new library books. 
 

Merry Christmas everyone!!   
 
 
 

P & C NEWS  
 
Congratulations to our raffle winners at Presentation Night - Rev Sallyanne - Workers Club Voucher and Glenn Hall - the 
hamper.   
Your P & C 

WALL OF FAME 
 

Congratulations to Pippa Bell for achieving her first Certificate of 
Commendation - 3 Honour Ribbons & 30 Progress Awards. 
 

Well done, Pippa!!! 
 

 

Proud parents, Lisa & 
Brad Sheridan with 
2018 School Captain - 
Thomas Sheridan. 
 
Also proud parents, 
Rachel and Shane 
Frew with 2018 Vice-
Captain - Jordon Frew. 
 
Congratulations boys, 
we know you will do 
our school proud!! 




